

South Harringay School
Pemberton Road
London
N4 1BA
T. 020 8340 2757
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

Wednesday 2nd July 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

## RE: Non-Uniform Day In support of The Harry Garratt Foundation

Continuing our theme of *contribution*, we are pleased to share that this year our school is supporting the **Harry Garratt Foundation**, a registered charity dedicated to providing sporting equipment and opportunities for young people across the borough.

To support this cause, we will be holding a **non-uniform day** with a **voluntary contribution of £1.00**. To avoid clashing with PE days, non-uniform days will be held separately for KS1 and KS2:

- Key Stage 2 Tuesday 8th July
- Key Stage 1 Wednesday 9th July

For more information about the foundation and their work, please visit their website: <a href="https://harrygarratt.co.uk">harrygarratt.co.uk</a>(harrygarratt.co.uk).

Thank you in advance for your support in helping us raise funds for the charity.

Yours sincerely,

South Harringay School